
Dear Students, 
 

We have received a few requests from students to grant permission to use their personal email addresses to log in, and 

fill out the specialization application, which is not allowed. 
 

Accordingly, the students are requested to use the G-Suite email addresses given by the university to log in, and fill 

out the application. 
 

If you are having any issues with your G-Suite email addresses or passwords, please contact Mr. 

Thilanka,Technical Officer of the Faculty of Management on 081 - 2394097 to sort it out immediately (since the 

deadline is on 24.03.2025 at 12.00 noon)  

 
 

Thank You and Best Regards 

 

W.V. Lakshman Kumara 

Senior Assistant Registrar 

Faculty of Management 

University of Peradeniya 

Peradeniya, 20400 

Sri Lanka 

Telephone: 081 238 5707  Email: sar@mgt.pdn.ac.lk 

Web: www.mgt.pdn.ac.lk  Address: University of Peradeniya, Peradeniya 
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